
 

                                        NOVEMBER 2015 NEWSLETTER 

TO GET THE NEWS WHILE IT’S STILL NEW… 
You no longer need to wait for the next newsletter to get 
information on upcoming events and items of interest to 
FLMC members.  All individual news items will be 
posted on the club website, www.ftlmc.org, as soon as 
they have been vetted by the Yeoman or another club 
officer.   
 

SEND THE NEWS WHILE IT’S STILL NEW! 
If you have information on an upcoming event or item of interest 
to the FLMC members, please send the details to your Yeoman, 
Arlene Weicher, at arlene.weicher@alliancemrm.com, or any 
other club officer. They are listed in this newsletter.  We’ll do our 
best to get the information posted on the club website as quickly 
as possible.  The information will also be published in the monthly 
newsletter, if appropriate. Just let us know by the 20th of each 
month, so it can be included in the newsletter. 

 

Industry Corners 
Calling all aspiring writers for our Industry Corner! This section of the 
newsletter highlights a different aspect of our industry and membership 
each month. If you are interested in educating the members in what 
you do, please provide your own submission, such as:   
  
·        Legal Corner    
·        Repair/Refit Corner                 
·        Insurance Corner       
·        Surveyor’s Corner                 
·        Sailor’s Corner 
·        New Member’s Corner (2014 members) 
 

Please submit your article for consideration by the 20th of each 
month of 500 words or less to Arlene Weicher at 
Arlene.weicher@alliancemrm.com  

SAVE THE DATE!!! 

 

This year’s holiday 
party will be held on 
December 5th, 2015  
At Pier 66 Roof top   

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.ftlmc.org/
mailto:arlene.weicher@alliancemrm.com


 

PICS FROM NOVEMBER’S LUNCHEON 

 
 

 
 

 

 

             

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

Fort Lauderdale  

Mariners Club 

About Us 

The Fort Lauderdale Mariners Club is 

dedicated to the promotion of ethical 

business practices among the sea-going 

community as well as the circulation of 

accurate and useful information to the 

boating community.  

  

Our membership includes professional and 

leisure boating enthusiasts, as well as 

industry experts and professionals in many 

disciplines from around the world. 

  

Join Us 

We welcome your interest in the Mariners 

Club and invite you to become an active 

member to the benefit of each of us 

individually and all of us as a community.   

  

The easiest way to join is to attend a monthly 

meeting as a guest of a current member.  

  

Request an application form from an officer, 

complete it and mail it with your check for 

$50.00 to the Mariners Club for 

consideration by the membership 

committee. Two sponsors are required.   

  

If you want to join and do not know an 

active member, contact Brian Emond at 

bemond@sealimited.com.  

  

Please visit our website at www.ftlmc.org  

to find out more about us! 

 



       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ft. Lauderdale 

Mariners Club Proudly 

Supports:   
 

Boys & Girls Club of Broward 

County 

Fort Lauderdale Sea Cadets, 

Spruance Division 

Marine Industries Association of 

South Florida 

MIASF Waterway Cleanup 

MIASF Plywood Regatta 

South Broward High School Skills 

USA Program 

Seafarer’s House Fort Lauderdale 

Shake-A-Leg Miami 

Women’s International Shipping & 

Trading Association 

 

Nautical Dates in December 
 

December 2, 1965 
USS Enterprise and USS Bainbridge became the first nuclear 
powered task unit used in combat operations with launch of 

air strikes near Ben Hoa, Vietnam 
 
 

December 8, 1941 
After the attack on Pearl Harbor, U.S. Declares war on Japan 

 
 

December 28, 1990 
USS Theodore Roosevelt and USS American Carrier battle 
group deploy from Norfolk, VA for the middle east to join 

Operation Desert Shield. 

2015 Officers & Chairs 

Skipper:  Kristene Lundblad 

First Mate: Bryan Emond 

Purser: Michelle Otero Valdes 

Yeoman: Arlene Weicher 

Bosun:  Hector Ramirez 

Program Chair: Jonathan Dunleavy 

Activities Chair:  Sandy Hoekstra 

Historian: Aimee Hoalt 

Seminar Chair:  Tom Worthington 

WELCOME TO 2015!!!!! 

 
 

December 
5th- Holiday Party at Pier 66 

 

  

 
 



NEWSWORTHY THIS MONTH 

 

NEW OFFICERS SELECTED FOR 2016… 

                                                                                 

SKIPPER                                               Bryan Emond 
 

1ST MATE                                            Michelle Otero Valdes 
 

PURSER                                                Arlene Weicher 
 

YEOMAN                                             Jonathan Dunleavy 
 

PROG DIRECTOR                               Hector Ramirez 
 

BOSUN                                                 Craig Lizst 
 

ACTIVITIES CHAIR                            Sandy Hoekstra Handrahan 
 

HISTORIAN                                         Raul Chacon 
 

SEMINAR CHAIR                               Tom Nolan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MORE NEWSWORTHY HAPPENINGS… 

 

UPCOMING INDUSTRY RELATED EVENTS… 

 

REFIT SHOW, JANUARY 28-29, 2016.  SEE WEBSITE FOR MORE INFO:  

HTTP://WWW.REFITSHOW.COM/ 

AND… 

http://www.refitshow.com/


 

http://youngprofessionalsinyachting.us8.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=fcad188cb8431b032cccda789&id=87cbc4163d&e=f052493d0c


 



SPECIAL THANKS… 

 

 


